
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 12, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Jan Maselli Mann 

Assistant United States Attorney 

501 Magazine Street 

New Orleans, Louisiana  70130 

 

Re: Motion to Unseal BriLab Conversations 

 

Dear Ms. Mann: 

 

I enjoyed talking to you last week about the work of the Assassination Records Review Board.  We 

are grateful for your willingness to assist us in filing a Motion to Unseal thirteen conversations 

obtained by the FBI as a result of its court-authorized wire and oral interceptions, in the matter of 

United States v. Carlos Marcello, et al. -- the BriLab matter. 

 

I am enclosing a draft Motion to Unseal.  Please do not hesitate to make whatever changes you 

believe are necessary before filing the Motion. If you have any additional questions or concerns, 

please call me or Jeremy Gunn, our Executive Director and General Counsel, at (202) 724-0088.  If 

you would like to fax any substantive changes in the Motion to us here in Washington, our fax 

number is (202) 724-0457.   

 

Thank you for your continuing assistance with our work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 

 

Enclosure 


